

Community NEWSLETTER

BATTLE OF THE CANS PRESENTATION

JANUARY 2022



During the month of October, Grange Co-op hosted Battle of the Cans Canned Food Drive. In addition to accepting Round Up transaction contributions and customer donations of non-perishable food items, each Grange Co-op retail store was challenged to drive away hunger in their community with a company-wide competition. All employees were encouraged to work together at each of their locations to compete against other Grange Co-op locations to collect the most donations. Whichever store collected the most non-perishable food donations per

capita/employee won a catered lunch and official Battle of the Cans trophy. Only one store could win, and on December 17th the South Medford store was presented with their championship trophy! The South Medford store collected over 1,700 canned food items to be distributed in our local communities for those in need this holiday season. This fun competition benefited a great cause and led each employee to play a significant role in driving away hunger in our community. Congratulations to the South Medford store!

JACKSON COUNTY STOCKMEN'S ANNUAL DINNER



On Saturday, January 8th the Jackson County Stockmen's Association held their annual meeting at the Jackson County Expo. The Stockmen's Association enables members to share expertise and facilities, so small ranches can use some of the resources common to bigger operations. Cattle ranching continues to provide beef for consumers and cash for producers, and Grange Co-op prides itself on supporting the Stockmen's Association influence within local ranching communities. This year, Grange Co-op donated cattle protein tubs, Rogue Feed signage, and agronomy services to be auctioned off. The auction committee was proud to announce this year was a record setting year for funds raised! Grange Co-op would like to congratulate those who were awarded and the success of the night.

SOHUMANE PELLET DONATION



On December 22nd Grange Co-op donated a pallet of Golden Fire wood pellets to Southern Oregon Humane Society (SoHumane). These pellets are used in place of kitty litter in the cat section of the humane society. Grange Co-op is proud of the partnership with SoHumane and looks forward to continuing the support each year. SoHumane is a registered not-for-profit organization dedicated to the humane treatment of companion animals. SoHumane provides

quality care for dogs and cats while working to make a difference in the pet overpopulation problem throughout Southern Oregon. Annually, SoHumane serves approximately 1,800 companion animals, resulting in thousands of animals' lives being saved from euthanasia at other shelters. If you or someone you know is interested in pet adoption, check out SoHumane! They provide great expertise, genuinely protecting and fostering pets under their care.

RETAILER OF THE YEAR

Grange Co-op is proud to announce the award of 'Retailer of the Year' from the Medford Chamber of Commerce's 102nd annual Excellence in Business Awards. We are beyond grateful for a commemoration such as this, thank you to everyone who supports the values of Grange Co-op through this nomination. We are honored to have been chosen and recognized at such a momentous level. The acknowledgements are a testament to the customer service and dedication we are proudly known for. We thank each and every one of our customers, as well as the hard work and commitment applied by our employees. We look forward to continuing our company's purpose of helping communities, customers and employees achieve more together!



